

TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes

(Send to: tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org)

January 9, 2024

Attendees: Karen, Glen, Joanna, Anton, Ben, Anton, Paul, Olivier

Minutes

- Infrastructure
 - TF-A
 - Joanna asked us to prioritize [\[TFC-571\]](#) Gerrit filtering feature is broken. Web 400 error received.
 - Kelley found the problem and was asked to restore the contents of the repo
 - TF-M
 - stm32l562e-dk boards are offline; deemed critical issue
 - Once the Linaro STG team takes a look, Arthur may have to work on it (TBD)
 - Ticket [\[STG-5501\]](#) was created to address the issue
 - We have about 2 or 3 in stock we could use
 - The team will look at these as well to see if they can be used
 - TF-A LTS
 - LTS Tickets
 - Ticket priorities were reviewed and finalized after meeting with Bipin and Varun on Jan 3.
 - [\[TFC-550\]](#) - Priority 1
 - [\[TFC-511\]](#) - Priority 2
 - [\[TFC-545\]](#) - Priority 3
 - [\[TFC-546\]](#) - Priority 4
 - [\[TFC-510\]](#) - To be discussed in 2 weeks. Lower priority right now.
 - [\[TFC-547\]](#) - To be discussed in 2 weeks. Lower priority right now.
 - Estimates are being created, and we should be able to send out the overall plan on the LTS tickets today or tomorrow (Jan 9/10)
 - *NOTE* This depends on whether we have issues with the other two boards (noted above). Arthur may have to look into those as it's a critical issue (TBD)
 - ST Boards
 - Arthur is continuing to work on the boards in parallel with the LTS tickets
 - On Dec 11, Arthur reported to ST that there was a problem while running the TF-M tests with the boards. Some boards couldn't be rebooted with the TF-M test firmware
 - The issue wasn't worked on over the holiday due to the primary ST contact being away
 - Continuing to work on the issue now
 - Paul
 - FVP/TuxSuite Integration
 - Over the holidays, it was discovered that some of the TF-A configurations failed in TuxSuite
 - On Monday, there was confirmation that the root cause was identified, and a patch was submitted. It still needs to go through review and more testing; there is no ETA at the moment

- A new patch was released today; Paul is looking into it
- TuxSuite remains a priority